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The International Table Tennis Federation (ITTF) is looking for applications for six positions across its Finance
and Audit Committee and Ethics Commission.

There are three positions available for independent members on each committee and the application process is
now open, closing on Monday July 5.

Applications will be reviewed by the ITTF Nominations Committee before being submitted to the ITTF Board of
Directors for appointment.

Those appointed will serve four-year terms – those on the Ethics Commission will take up the role as soon as the
appointment process is complete, while the terms of office on the Finance and Audit Committee will co-incide
with those of the Executive Committee, taking office later this year.

Individuals can download more information, including how to apply, from the ITTF website by clicking here.

Amnyone interested can also contact Table Tennis England Chairman Sandra Deaton for an informal chat via
victoria.wiegleb@tabletennisengland.co.uk 
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